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November 2016

The Privy Council has recently approved the Arbitration (Guernsey) Law 2016 which should come into force on 12 December 2016.
The reforms are welcome given that Guernsey's previous Arbitration law was based upon old English legislation that has long since
been superseded.

The new law incorporates a range of provisions designed to modernise the framework for arbitration in Guernsey. Notably, these
include:

With international commercial arbitration being 'big business' in recognised arbitration centres such as London and Singapore, the
new law represents a real opportunity for Guernsey, with its already enviable reputation for market leading financial and legal
resources, to compete in that market.

Additionally, it is hoped that the law will encourage more local disputes in Guernsey to be determined by way of arbitration taking some
pressure off the Royal Court's ever increasing workload.
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